
 

NJ State – Paul’s Law  Seizure Training 

 

 

In January 2020, Governor Murphy signed Paul's Law.  This law  requires that all 
school personnel are trained in seizure recognition and first aid and that school 
districts have an individualized seizure action plan for each student who has 
epilepsy.  
 
The following link provides the annual education regarding seizures that is 
required of all staff.  Please continue until the certificate is obtained. The 
certificate is required of all staff members.  ( It can be competed in 1 sitting or will 
pause and may be completed in multiple sessions) 
 
Please print out the certificate and submit it with the other first aid forms.  You 
should also keep a copy and present it with your PDP. 
 
https://www.epilepsy.com/programs/training-education/school-personnel 
 
The Bloodborne Pathogens Education, also required annually, which is available on  Mindcross. 
Please complete this section on Mindcross. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.   
 


